
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

December 29, 2000

MEMORANDUM FOR: J. K. Fortenberry, Technical Director

FROM: H. Waugh and W. White, Pantex Site Representatives

SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Activity Report for Week Ending December 29, 2000

DNFSB Activity Summary: The site office was closed for the Christmas Holiday on
Monday.  H. Waugh was on site Tuesday through Friday.  W. White was on annual leave
Tuesday through Friday.  

Pantex Plant Holiday Closure: Most Pantex Plant operations were shut down for the
Christmas Holiday week.  The W87 process continued to operate over the holiday week. [II.A]


